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The relation of the School to the Christian Institute is a very
fortunate one. Not only has the Conunittee of the Institute granted
the use of iu premises, but because of this and of the cordial and
intimate relations existing between the two. students will be privi-

leged to meet visiting speakers, to hear special lecturers, and to

engage in the various activities of the Institute.

VISITORS TO THE INSTITUTE

During the last year, the Rev. R. V. Bingham. Director of

the Central Soudan Mission; Dr. Wm. Evans, of die Los Angeles
Bible Institute: Mr. Robt. McMurdo. the evangelist; the Rev.

John McNicol. B.A.. B.D.. Principal of the Toronto Bible Col-

lege; Mr. Leon Tucker, of New York City, and Mr. Frank
Varley. of the great Soldiers' Christian Association, have been
among the visitors to the Institute.

In the near future visits from Dr. R. A. Torrey. and Mr.
Heniy Frost, of the China Inland Mission, are expected.

REGULAR ACTIVITIES OF THE INSTITUTE
One of the most unique organizations in Vancouver is the

"Comer Club," a Bible Class of young business women which
meets in the Institute on Tuesday evening at 6 o'clock, for tea

and Bible Study. This club was organized in May, 19i7, by
Mrs. Frances L Neth, who is teacher, counselor, companion and
friend to the many young women who attend.

Beginning with an attendance of 40. it has grown steadily

until it now has an average attendance of 225. The motto is

"The Other Girl," and no safer or more hospitable place can be

found in Vancouver than the "Comer Club" rooms, with the warm,
genial welcome from Mother Nedi, and the many q>lendid

Christian girls who are found there.


